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Bill#/Title: HB0276: Standardize service of process for professional licenses
Primary Sponsor:  Randyn Gregg Status: As Introduced
U Included in the Executive Budget [J Needs to be included in HB 2 [ Significant Local Gov Impact
[J Significant Long-Term Impacts [J Technical Concerns [0 Dedicated Revenue Form Attached
FISCAL SUMMARY
FY 2026 FY 2027 FY 2028 FY 2029
Difference Difference Difference Difference
Expenditures
General Fund (01) $0 $0 $0 $0
Revenues
General Fund (01) $0 $0 $0 $0
Net Impact $0 $0 $0 $0

General Fund Balance

Description of fiscal impact

HB 276 standardizes service of process for professional licenses and provides for electronic service by consent
and a uniform requirement for change of contact information. This legislation has no fiscal impact to the
Department of Labor and Industry (DLI).

FISCAL ANALYSIS
Assumptions
1. The department expects to see some cost reduction in service of process fees with the availability of
electronic service, however, the department is unable to determine how many licensees will sign up for
electronic service. As such, the mitigated expenses cannot be determined.
2. The costs to remove duplicate and conflicting provisions can be absorbed within the current budget
authority of the department.
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